
 

 Raffle Ticket Instructions 

 

Terra Schools is asking each family to sell raffle tickets as part of our annual Lunar New Year 

Festival fundraiser. The festival takes place Saturday, February 5th, 2022. Tickets sales run from 

now until Tuesday, Feb 1st. 2022 

 

HOW THE RAFFLE WORKS: 

1. Each student takes home 10 books of tickets (each book contains 5 tickets). There are more 

books available at Front Desk if you can sell more. 

2. Students sell tickets to friends, neighbors, family, and anyone who wants to support Terra 

Schools and win a prize. A single ticket costs $10; a book of five tickets costs $40. Remember to 

keep the ticket stub and collect the money. Give the buyers the portion of the ticket that lists the 

prizes. 

3. By Tuesday, Feb 1st, 2022: Turn in all ticket stubs, money, and unsold tickets to your 

classroom teacher. Ticket stubs will not be accepted without accompanying cash or check. Write 

the student’s name and grade on the SELLER INFOR at the return portion. Place the money and 

the top portion of the raffle ticket in an envelope and return to teacher. Teachers, please deliver 

your class’s envelopes with ticket stubs and unsold tickets to the front desk, so we can keep 

selling raffle tickets during the event.  

4. Saturday, Feb 5th,2022:  All the raffle prize drawings will take place during the Lunar New 

Year Festival. Winners do not need to be present to win. We will contact winners after the event. 

 

TIPS:  Carry your raffle tickets wherever you go. Sell to family, friends or co-workers. If you 

think you might sell more than 10 books of tickets, don't hesitate to ask the front desk or your 

teacher for more ticket books.  You can always return any unsold tickets to the school by 

Tuesday, February 1st, 2022.   

 

Parents: Remember that selling tickets is a great opportunity for your children to build 

confidence, interact with people, and practice accounting for tickets and money. Selling tickets 

gives your child a way to feel proud of supporting our school. 

 

Thank you for supporting Terra Schools by selling raffle tickets!  

Michelle Li (7th grade, Fiona Kwong’s Mom) 

Limichelle2004@yahoo.com 


